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Dear Parents, 
 
We really can’t believe it is December tomorrow! 
 
Rehearsals are in full swing for Christmas performances and are sounding lovely. Thank you to those who 
have already sourced costumes for the EYFS and KS1 nativity, we are really hoping to put on a great show! 
 
In the news at the moment, there is a lot of discussion about Covid-19 again and particularly the identification 
of the new Omicron variant. On Monday this week we have reintroduced mask wearing in communal spaces, 
but not classrooms, for adults. This is following guidance from the DfE which we will continue to do.  
 
Having looked at the Christmas events and activities that we have coming up, we have decided not to make 
any changes so far. Things could change in the coming days and weeks as the situation develops. We will 
balance our desire to have a great build up to the Christmas break, with keeping everyone safe and ensuring 
that your Christmas holidays can be as wonderful as they should be. In each case, we will try to ensure that an 
alternative is found, wherever we can, should an event need to be cancelled or altered.  
 
This Friday, we will be having an own clothes day in preparation for our outdoor Christmas Fair stalls on the 
10th December. Could we ask you to bring in a donation of chocolate or a bottle on the day to help support our 
PTFA event. 
 
Thank you  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr Gilbert 
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